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3 July 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Performing Arts Evening – Monday 15 July, 6.00-8.15pm 

I have pleasure in inviting you to the 2024 Newstead Wood School Performing Arts Evening on Monday 15 
July. All six Year 9 forms will be performing 15 minutes of musical theatre, which they have been working on 
during the Summer Term in their Performing Arts lessons. The pieces are student led and directed, and every 
member of each form has been involved in either performing, technical support, design or backstage.  

Earlier in the day on Monday 15 July the year group will perform to Year 8 students with an adjudicator in 
the Performing Arts Festival. Winners will be announced at the end of the day.  

The evening will start promptly at 6.00pm, with doors opening at 5.30pm. Refreshments will be available for 
you to purchase from the PA.  Help with refreshments would be very welcome, please contact 
pa@newsteadwood.co.uk to volunteer. The evening will at end at approximately 8.15pm. 

Tickets are priced at £5 for adults and £3 for children and are available to book in the Shop section of 
WisePay. Tickets are limited, so do please book early to avoid disappointment. Ticket sales will close at 
midnight on Sunday 14 July (or when tickets sell out). Tickets will not be available on the door so please do 
not turn up if you have not bought a ticket in advance. 

I very much look forward to seeing you at this most exciting event, which is a very special part of Newstead 
Wood School’s identity and history. 

Come and celebrate all that is wonderful about the Performing Arts, Newstead Wood School and our 
amazingly talented students. This will be a fitting and wonderful end to the school year! 

Yours sincerely, 
 

M Stokes 

 

Mr M Stokes 
Head of Drama 
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